Bob Moore Photography

8008 Parkway Drive Leeds, AL 35094 (205) 699-8256

Dear 2016 Leeds High Senior,

It's senior portrait time!

To be certain that your portrait is ready for your school's yearbook deadline, we ask that you have your portrait made before Sat., Aug. 29. Your yearbook will be delivered in the spring before the end of school. This means that deadlines will be very early this year. We do not want you to be left out!

Your yearbook requests that boys be photographed in tuxedos (we provide these) and that girls wear a black drape (we also provide these).

The following is a brief description of our types of sittings. Please read these carefully and when you call for an appointment, let the receptionist know which sitting/sittings you prefer.

ECONOMY \$16.50 sitting fee. Head and shoulder pictures will be taken indoors in a tuxedo or one (1) drape.

STANDARD \$27.50 sitting fee. These portraits will be taken indoors. Part will be head and shoulder poses taken in a tuxedo or one (1) drape. You may bring one (1) outfit of your own for the remainder of the poses. If boys prefer not to be photographed in their own outfit, we will also do ¾ length tux poses and poses that will show their class ring. Girls who choose not to use an outfit of their own may use a second drape.

DELUXE \$49.50 sitting fee. These portraits will be taken indoors. Part will be taken in a tux or drape. For boys, the tux poses will be head and shoulder, ¾ length and poses which will show your class ring. The girls may use two (2) drapes. You may bring two (2) of your own outfits for the remainder of the poses.

OUTDOOR SITTING \$60.50 sitting fee. These will be made at our outdoor location in two (2) of your outfits. The outdoor sitting does not include drape or tuxedo portraits. This sitting is available through the end of October only.

LOCATION SITTING \$93.50 sitting fee. Same sitting as the Outdoor Sitting but at a location of your choosing.

THE SITTING FEE IS DUE AT THE TIME OF YOUR SITTING. THIS DOES NOT APPLY TOWARD THE PURCHASE OF ANY PORTRAITS.

Are you involved in football, cheerleading, band, do you have a summer job or are you involved in ANY activity that takes up time during the summer? Then you REALLY should go ahead and have your portrait made as soon as possible.

We have the largest selection of available times NOW. Give us a call at 699-8256 and we'll find a time that works for your busy schedule. We look forward to hearing from you!

REMEMBER - the deadline for having your portrait made is Saturday, August 29.

Don't be left out!